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Flood inquiry to hear from water chiefs 
A government department and water authorities are among the witnesses appearing at 
the next public hearing for the inquiry into the October 2022 flood event in Victoria.  

You can watch the live broadcast of the Legislative Council Environment and Planning 
Committee from 9 am Wednesday 25 October.  

Department of Energy, Environment and Climate Action Water & Catchments 
representatives will be followed by the Inspector-General for Emergency Management 
Victoria Tony Pearce.  

In the afternoon the Committee will hear from North Central Catchment Management 
Authority and Goulburn Broken Catchment Management Authority. 

Goulburn Murray Water is also scheduled to appear at the hearing. 

“This should give us a better understanding of the decisions made in the lead up to, and 
at the time of the flood,” Committee Chair Sonja Terpstra said.  

For the full hearing schedule and other inquiry related information go to the 
Committee’s website.  

 

Issued: 23 October 2023 
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